Bethel College, Kansas
April o, 1958

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kanscas
Lawrence, Kanssas

PDear Dr. Allen,

~ We will have our Football Feed April 29,
gtarting asbout six-thirty.

We are 1indeed very happy to have you
come. I am sure that your vart in the pro-
gram will make the occassion that much more
enjoyvable.

Sincerely yours,
0. D. Unruh

Director of Physical Education
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